
Good afternoon Big Spring Middle School families! 

 

Following last evening’s message from Dr. Guarente, I wanted to follow-up to let 

you know we had some false and inaccurate claims with regards to school 

safety shared amongst students within our building today.  Our support team of 

administration, counselors, and teachers helped our students to process those 

claims and ultimately rebound back to a place of feeling both safe and 

supported within our middle school walls.  At no time was any claim deemed 

credible based upon the interviews and information we were able to quickly 

gather.  I am very proud of the protocols we followed in which we helped our 

students process their thoughts and feelings today, while working to ensure all of 

our students and staff felt safe throughout the school day.  Thanks for your 

support on the home front and for communicating to us what you saw on social 

media last evening. We look forward to continuing our partnership with one 

another in ensuring our schools always remain safe and safety remains our #1 

priority while attending school.  I appreciate all of you.  Thanks again, and have 

a great rest of your evening! 

 

Mrs. Clarissa Nace 

Middle School Principal 
Big Spring School District 
cnace@bigspring.k12.pa.us 
(717) 776-2471 
 
 

mailto:cnace@bigspring.k12.pa.us

